[bookmark: _GoBack]Collegial Consultation: During our Los Angeles Community College District discipline committee meeting on March 17, 2023, it was announced that WLAC would be developing the Data Science (18 units) and Data Science Essentials (9 units). Division chair and faculty members from LA Mission college and LA City college, were present, did not object to our college to establish these programs. Outside the college, Santa Monica college was contacted and did not have any objections to WLAC establishing the CoA.

